
22/08/2021 

DR Neeru Chadda 
11 - 11 Harst PL 
Belrose NSW 2085 
neeru.hpc@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1039 - 14 Wyatt Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

The application for the establishment of the Boarding house on Wyatt Avenue Belrose should 
not be approved as such a facility could have a significantly detrimental effect on the health 
and safety of the school children that attend the two schools in very close proximity to the 
proposed site.

The safety issues include having significantly increased traffic in the area which even in the 
present time (due to increased number of children attending these school in the past five 
years) is causing significant disruption to residents during school drop off and pick up times.

The other safety issue in regards to children that is presented by a boarding house is the 
introduced presence of a large number of transient residents in the area. 

In light of the above reasons I believe it would show lack of foresight and care of the wellbeing 
of the children that attend the two primary schools in close proximity to the site, if this type of 
facility should be approved.
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